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WATKINS

Enhancing Lives Since 1868

DOMESTIC

Fortified 

Pine Oil Disinfectant

KILLS HOUSEHOLD GERMS

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

GUARANTEE:

PINE OIL..........................12.0%
o-BENZYL p-CHLOROPHENOL............3.5%

REG. NO. 14231 P.C.P. ACT

DANGER

POISON

CORROSIVE

1 litre

WATKINS INCORPORATED
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA R3T 4C7

MADE IN U.S.A.

FORTIFIED PINE OIL DISINFECTANT

DISINFECTS, CLEANS, DEODORIZES, KILLS HOUSEHOLD GERMS, REMOVES
WAX, GREASE AND GRIME.  LEAVES FRESH PINEY ODOR.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Dissolve 16 mL per liter of water before
using.  Use mop, cloth, sponge, or brush as applicator.  Wet
surfaces thoroughly.  Rinse with potable water.

KITCHEN:  Use solution for cleaning stoves, sinks, counter tops,
and appliances.  If used on surfaces that come in contact with



food, remove edibles, utensils, and wrappings before application. 
Thoroughly scrub with detergent and rinse with potable water
before replacing foodstuffs or utensils.

BATHROOM:  Solution cleans, disinfects, and deodorizes bathtubs,
shower stalls, and sinks.  To clean and disinfect toilet bowls,
flush, then add 16 mL of concentrated product.

DIAPERS:  Soak soiled diapers in solution.  Reduces odor and aids
laundering.

SICK ROOM:  Use solution as a pretreatment for normal washing of
bedding, linens and towels.  Use solution on environmental
surfaces, utensils, and furniture.  Rinse well.

MISCELLANEOUS USES:  Solution will reduce odors, remove grease
and grime, reduce wax buildup, disinfect, and perform other hard
cleaning jobs.  Use all through your home.

PRECAUTION:  CONCENTRATED PRODUCT.  Causes eye damage and skin
irritation.  Do not get in eyes.  Avoid skin contact.  Protect
eyes when handling.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination
of food.  Do not use or store near heat or open flame.  Keep out
of reach of children.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of
milk, egg whites, gelatin solution, or, if these are not
available drink large quantities of water.  Never give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person.  Call a physician.  In case of
eye contact, flush eyes immediately with plenty of water for at
least 15 minutes and get medical attention.  If on skin, wash off
with water.  Rinse empty container thoroughly with water and
discard.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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